Lorna Moore

From: lylethiessen@cox.net

Sent: Wednesday, January 07, 2015 8:38 AM
To: Lorna Moore

Subject: IDA Tax Credit

To the Kansas State Legislature:

Please reinstate the IDA Tax Credit in the bill sponsored by Joe Seiwert.

| feel that private organizations like Interfaith Housing are a more efficient means of helping people than direct
government payments and would take advantage of this program.

Lyle Thiessen

3413 Prairie Hills Dr

Hutchinson, KS 67502



